
Submitter: Lisa Kraxberger 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

The only reason to change from mail-in voting to exclusively in-person voting is voter 

suppression! Period! Mail-in voting in OR has been extremely successful and allows 

for more participation from the elderly, disabled, working people (especially working 

parents), and the public in general.  


